

## Make a Difference for Our School with Box Tops!

Dear Pembroke Pines Charter Middle Academic Village Families,

Welcome! This is our first year Pembroke Pines Charter Middle Academic Village will be collecting Box Top coupons to raise money for our school. Did you know that some local schools raise thousands of dollars for their schools each year, just from clipping and submitting Box Tops?

Box Top coupons are on the packaging of hundreds of participating products that you probably use every day. All you need to do is cut them off of the box they are on, stick them in a baggie, and send them to school with your child. The homeroom classroom that collects the most box tops by the end of October will win an ice cream party for their class, and bi-monthly thereafter. There will also be an individual grand prize for the student that brings in the most Box Tops through December 15, and then another grand prize at the end of the year. It will be displayed at our lobby for the students to see throughout the year. Be sure to place them in either a zip-loc bag or envelope with the child's name, grade and their homeroom teacher's name clearly written on the outside.

We will be collecting Box Tops all year long, but our first submission deadline is at the end of October, so start saving and sending in your Box Tops today!

One of the easiest ways you can make a difference and track our progress is to sign up at the Box Tops website at <a href="https://www.boxtops4education.com">www.boxtops4education.com</a>. It's easy, free and you'll learn about new ways to help our school earn the extra cash it needs.

Remember, each box top missed is like throwing away a dime in the garbage.

Thanks for choosing to support our school by collecting Box Tops!

Sincerely,

Mary Benitez
Volunteer Coordinator for Box Tops for Education
Pembroke Pines Charter Middle School Academic Village / PTSA